

RAJ BHAVAN MALABAR HILL MUMBAI 400 035

13 August 2018

Subject: <u>Providing assistance to Tribal Livelihood</u> ... Making Rakhi from Bamboo...

Dear Dr.

Many organizations have met Hon'ble Governor and informed about the potential of Bamboo Rakhi to supplement the livelihood of tribal women. In this regard, the Hon'ble Governor is of the view that the State Universities may extend necessary support to the organizations (like Maharashtra Bamboo Development Board, (MBDB) Nagpur, Sampoorna Bamboo Kendra, Dharni, Dist. Amravati, Vivek Rural Development Centre, Bhalivali, Tal. Vasai, Dist. Palghar etc.) engaged in training of tribal women in making of Bamboo Rakhi.

I am, therefore, desired to request you to kindly take appropriate steps in order to promote the Bamboo-Rakhis made by tribal women and to get in touch with the Managing Director, MBDB for deciding the course of action. The action taken may kindly be intimated to this office.

With regards,

Yours Sincerely,

(B. Venugopal Reddy)

All the VCs in State Universities

13/8/1/5

Copy for information and necessary action:-

1) Shri T. S. K. Reddy, Managing Director and Additional Principal Chief Conservator of Forests, Maharashtra Bamboo Development Board, C. P. & Berar High School, Civil Lines, Ravinagar, Nagpur – 440 001.

2) Shri Sunil Deshpande, Sampoorna Bamboo Kendra, Lawada, At Post Duni, Tah. Dharni, Dist. Amravati – 444 702.

3) Shri Pradeep Gupta,
Director,
Vivek Rural Development Center's Rashtra Sewa Samiti,
Reshtra Sewa Samiti Gram Vikas Kendra,
Bhaliwli, Post. Khaniwade, Tal. Vasai,
Dist. Palghar – 401 303.

(B. Venugopal Reddy)
Secretary to the Governor